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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
September 8, 2017 
 
Richard Fretterd 
1065 Woodland Ave, #16 
Woodland Park, CO  80863 
 
RE: Notice of Incorrect Annual Fee Invoicing, Return of Check No. 1211 

Ace in the Hole- CMC284074, Permit No. M-2013-056 
 
Mr. Fretterd, 
 
As previously discussed, it has come to the attention of the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
(Division) that the assigned annual fee for the Ace in the Hole- CMC284074, Permit No. M-2013-056, is 
incorrect. When the permit was issued, an incorrect annual fee amount was set. Pursuant to C.R.S 34-32-
127(2)(IV)(B), the annual fee for a 110(2) operation is $259.00. The Division sincerely apologizes for this 
inconvenience and in order to correct the situation, is returning the recent 2017 annual fee submitted on 
September 7, 2017. Please re-submit your 2017 annual fee in the amount of $201.00 on or before 
October 9, 2017. The following table summarizes the situation: 
 

Annual 
Report 
Year 

Annual 
Report 

Received 

Annual Fee 
Noticed 

Annual Fee 
Paid 

Actual 
Annual Fee 

Due 
Difference Accumulated 

Difference 

2015 9/1/2015 $288.00 $288.00 $259.00 $29.00 $29.00 
2016 9/2/2016 $288.00 $288.00 $259.00 $29.00 $58.00 
2017 9/7/2017 $288.00 N/A $201.00 -$58.00 $0.00 

 
The error has been fixed and the annual fee assigned to your 110(2) permit is now set at $259.00 in 
accordance with C.R.S 34-32-127(2)(IV)(B).   
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL NO. 7014 2120 0001 7885 7177 (Return Receipt Requested) 
Cc:  Wally Erickson, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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